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Please do not allow for camping at the public parks. It’s bad enough that we don’t feel safe walking
on the sidewalks along side rows of tents. The parks are a place where kids, family and neighbors go
and it’s the last place that we can gather and feel somewhat safe. Please don’t allow camping in the
public parks.
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